
AMBUSH

State Testing 3-5th Grade: April 2 - April 18th
Kinder and 2nd Grade Field Trip: April 4

4th Grade Field Trip: April 23rd
Muffins for Moms: May 2nd at 7:30 am in MPR

Field Day: May 2nd
Accelerated Reader Field Trip: May 9th

Kindergarten Graduation: May 13th 8:30 a.m.
Quarter 4 Awards Ceremony: May 13th 1:00

Last Day of School: May 16th 10:30 early release

 

TIGER

Coming Events:

“Every Person Matters, 
Every Moment Counts”

ST. DAVID K-5
APRIL / MAY

2024

Kindergarten Roundup

Children turning 5 prior to
September 1, 2024 

May 13th 11:00a - 3:00p
May 14th  8:00a - 3:00p
May 15th  4:00p - 6:00p

As we are winding down a successful school
year, we wanted to take a moment to express
our gratitude to each and every one of you.
Our students have really shined this year,

learning, growing, and supporting each other in
remarkable ways. Their dedication to making

every person matter and every moment count
has been inspiring.

 We’d like to extend a special thanks to all the
parents and community members who have

volunteered their time and support throughout the
year. Your involvement  makes a  big difference in

our school community.
Additionally, we want to recognize and thank
our incredible teachers and support staff for
their unwavering dedication and hard work.
They consistently go above and beyond to
ensure the success and well-being of our

students.
Thank you once again for your continued

support and partnership. Let's finish strong
and celebrate the achievements of this school

year together!
-Andrew Brogan & Joyce Mayberry

It brings us great joy to
announce that Susan

Watts has been selected
as our Elementary Teacher
of the Year, and Michelle
Fry as our New Teacher of
the Year. Their passion for
teaching and commitment

to our students are truly
commendable.

Congratulations!


